
Scan the QR code or search Childcare Choices to find out more  

 

 

If you live in Halton and you need help to apply, or want to know 
more about what the changes mean for you - visit your nearest 
Family Hub or email haltonfis@halton.gov.uk 

Get help that 
your family

Government support with the
costs of childcare could help 
you juggle work and life.


